
5-16-2022


Mayor Frank Ewert called the special meeting of the Anamoose City Council to order this 16th day of May 2022, at 7:08 pm. Mike Schmaltz and Mike Rudnick were present. Ted Mertz and Brady Schmaltz were absent. Also present was Laurel Schnase, City Auditor.

The purpose of this meeting was to hear any objections and give consideration to Jack and Peggy Martin for approval to allow a 6-foot variance to the 25-foot setback rule in the zoning ordinance. There were no protests to the variance request to the Martins, which was approved by the council at the April 27, 2022, special meeting. Motion to give final approval for variance. Rudnick/M.Schmaltz. AIF



There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:23 p.m. upon motion by Rudnick/M.Schmaltz. AIF




_____________________________________________		__________________________
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_____________________________________________		_________________________
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